
 

 

DENHAM BAY WILDERNESS RETREAT SPRING 2023 NEWSLETTER 

 

We are excited to welcome you and your family/friends this season.  We are extremely pleased 
that our Managers, Joe, and Claudia Hancock are back to host your stay this season.  Do not 
hesitate to get in touch with them directly at: (250) 883-9415 or (250) 661-0043 or email 
dbmanagers@denhambay.com. 

Monica and I just enjoyed the May long weekend at the retreat with our family.  Every morning 
when we asked our boys what they wanted to do: they would unanimously reply, FISHING.  We 
enjoyed a great feast of ling cod, salmon, crabs, and prawns. Dessert was followed with a campfire 
and smores. 

If you are interested in hiring a fishing guide this season, please inform Joe or Claudia as soon as 
possible – it’s going to be a very busy season.  Many fishing guides in the area are already fully 
booked.  We don’t want our guest to be disappointed. 

Our crew has been busy this winter with upgrades to our cabins to enhance your stay with us.  
Each cabin has a fresh coat of paint and new flooring.   We are also in the process of completing a 
self contained one bedroom suite on the lower floor of the lodge. It will be available as soon as it 
is completed, please contact dbmanagers@denhambay.com for reservations. 

The standing pier has been rebuilt and we are excited for you to enjoy our new wide ramp.  This 
will allow us to use the ATV and wagon to help with moving supplies.  It also provides easier 
access for our guest with mobility issues.  We have also acquired (2) new wharves for our 
mooring guest. 

To achieve our goal of existing harmoniously with the wildlife in the area, we are requesting that 
our guests practise PACK IT IN – PACK IT OUT.  We know that will not always be possible and we 
will do our best to accommodate you. 

We are providing compost bags for all food waste. You can freeze them until your departure.  
This is going to deter rodent population as well as martin and otter from accesses the site. 

We are providing bins to make it easy for you to separate your trash: All bins are clearly marked.  
Burnable items will be looked after on site. 
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We are an off the grid retreat – we need your understanding and cooperation to keep our 
retreat pristine and keep wildlife safe. 

We hope that you will enjoy your stay here at Denham Bay Wilderness Retreat.  If there is 
anything we can do to make your visit extra special don’t hesitate to speak with Joe or Claudia 
and they will assist you. 

All the best, Safe travels this season …. Into the Wild. 

The Peterson Family, 
Ryan, Monica, Joseph, Liam, Tomas, and Indy 
 

 
 
Like us on Facebook @Denham Bay Wilderness Retreat 
Follow us on Instagram @DenhamBay 
 
 

 

  


